
 
 

 

Indian Hill Primary School Online Learning Day Instructions 

 

Primary School Braves: 

 

Please see the online learning instructions below. 

 

Academics 

Second Grade 

For our distance learning day, 2nd grade students will be using the platform, Google 

Classroom.  Students are familiar with this learning management system and use it daily.  There 

will be assignments posted in reading, writing and math daily by your classroom teacher. The 

activities should not take more than 60 minutes total and is inclusive of 20 minutes of 

reading.  Please view this video for directions on using Google Classroom at home.  

 

Kindergarten/First Grade 

For our distance learning day, kindergarten and first grade students will receive a daily email 

from their classroom teacher with assignments in reading, writing and math. The activities 

should not take more than 60 minutes total; including 20 minutes of reading.   

 

Technical Support  

If you find that you are experiencing technical difficulty, there are several resources that can 

support you: 

 For class content-related issues, please contact your child’s teacher through email.  

 For technical issues, please contact our technology help line at (513) 272-9696 or email 

at ih-technicians@indianhillschools.org.   

 If you have any additional questions, always feel free to contact the school directly at 

(513.272.4754). After the conclusion of our initial staff meeting, we will be available to 

answer any questions from 9 a.m. - 3 p.m.  

 

 

IMPORTANT Technology Availability 

As part of the assigned activities, families need to provide us information about technology 

access for their child.  For example, it may be challenging for students to complete activities if 

the only available device is a smart phone.  To help us prepare, we would appreciate the 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HPlglXIJyPH59GFN2BkJKXTXQnN8FUrg/view
mailto:ih-technicians@indianhillschools.org


completion of this survey by 11 a.m. on Monday, March 16. 

 

We want to reinforce that the safety and security of our students and staff are always of 

paramount importance to our Board of Education and our administrative team. We appreciate 

your understanding as we all work to secure the safety of our students, our staff, and our 

community. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jim Nichols      Dr. Erin Owens 

Principal      Assistant Principal 

Indian Hill Primary School    Indian Hill Primary School 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdSB71HcSSFx6rwfFDc7sMcsRnT3vUqVUGYR1bHiILZyRuESA/viewform

